
05/02/2020 

MR Christopher Pienaar 
33 Neridah AVE 
Belrose NSW 2085 
chris@thepienaars.com 

RE: DA2020/0021 - Pittwater Road COLLAROY NSW 2097

Dear Assessing Officer,

Really excited for this application to go ahead and my family and I fully support the 
redevelopment. I believe it will be hugely beneficial and add great value to the wider 
community.

Kind regards
Chris 

Sent: 5/02/2020 7:42:03 PM
Subject: Online Submission


